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You are signing up for the second lesson, The 200.  You must have graduated from The 100 in order to attend The 200. The next time The 200 will run is on Sunday, March 03, immediately following the Sunday Service.  One you sign up we will plan to provide you with a syllabus and serve you a meal on that day.  Thanks for running in The Plano 300.
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